
Report of Parent Teacher Meet 

Department of Economics 

On 21.03.2021 
A PTM was organized by the Department of Economics on 21.03.2021 at 11.00 am in 

the RUSA Seminar hall of the college, Bhuda Campus.  

Dr Sanjay Prasad, HOD Department of Economics delivered the welcome speech and 

introduced faculty members of the department.  

The Principal Prof. P. Shekhar apprised the parents about the online and face to face 

classes organized even during pandemic / covid situation, library facility along with 

reading room, and co- curricular activities meant for the students.  

Parents and their ward were given feedback form and asked to fill up with their 

suggestion. Mostly the Parents expressed satisfaction over the efforts made by the 

college during the pandemic period, and about the facilities made available to the 

students. 

 Altogether 39 parents and their ward /students were present in the meeting.  

Those who were present in the meeting include Dr. Ranjana Das, Prof. Sadhna Singh, 

Prof. Suchitra, Prof. Sarita kumari. 
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